
Town of Penetanguishene 
STRATEGIC PLAN OPEN HOUSE 

SHARE YOUR IDEAS ABOUT THE FUTURE OF 

THE TOWN OF PENETANGUISHENE 

 
Council has begun the process of developing a new  

Strategic Plan to guide the Town over the next 5 to 10 
years and beyond.  Your ideas are important to Council. 

 

What’s important to you? 

What are the strengths and weaknesses? 

What do you see as priorities for your Town  

in the next 5 to 10 years? 
 

 

You are invited to an Open House to hear about strategic 

planning to date, and to provide your input. 

PLEASE COME WITH YOUR IDEAS ENTHUSIASM AND HELP TO 

SHAPE YOUR COMMUNITY FOR YEARS TO COME! 

Thursday June 13th at 7pm 

and 

Wednesday June 26th at 2pm 
 

Council Chambers, Townhall 

10 Robert Street West, Penetanguishene 

 


